From: mark404053 <mark404053@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 4:08 PM
To: Zoning
Subject: Case No. Z/LU-07-05-18 TIN DANH APPLICANT

My name is Mark Jacobsen and I live at
4040 53rd ave n
St.Petersburg, FL 33714

I totally am Against the re zoning of this property.

Commercial property is encroaching into my neighborhood.

Already we have too much truck traffic even though it is prohibited.

40th Street is too narrow for any vehicle larger than a pickup truck or van the same size.

Thanksfor your considering my feelings.

Mark Jacobsen
4040 53rd ave n
St.Petersburg

Florida 33714
Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A



